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NOTE FROM THE EDITOR 

 On September 18, 2017 practitioners, academics, and students met at 
the University of Georgia School of Law for the 2017 Conference entitled 
“The Next Generation of International Trade Agreements.” The discussion 
centered around the future of international trade agreements. During the first 
panel, the discussion focused on what should be on the negotiating table as 
we determine where to go after Brexit and the 2016 U.S. presidential 
elections. During the second panel, a debate ensued about the role of the 
World Trade Organization and what sort of agreement the WTO should 
build. Over lunch, the conversation revolved around the effects of these trade 
agreements on some of the largest corporations that all have a strong Atlanta 
presence. Finally, during the last panel, we heard what issues we could 
address with new agreements. The Journal is honored to continue this 
conversation in this issue, which will feature the work of these scholars.  

 


